Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in Stone Church Preschool. Enclosed you will find information about the school, an enrollment application and health form for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year. The preschool operates on an open enrollment basis as spaces are available. To reserve your child's place, please return enrollment application, survey, medical exam, immunization record and the non-refundable enrollment fee back to the preschool.

At orientation you will receive a preschool handbook giving you more details about the school policies, activities and curriculum or you can view the handbook on our website. The complete preschool calendar with dates for holidays, winter and spring break days for the upcoming school year will also be available at orientation and on our website. If you have any questions about the school, or would like to take a tour before enrolling, please call our office at 816-408-9301. Or, you may e-mail us at school.org or visit our web site at stonechurchpreschool.org or visit our web site at stonechurchpreschool.org

School will be closed between May 19th and August 1st. The office will be open occasionally, but if you leave a phone number or an e-mail message someone will get back to you as soon as possible. Tours will be available by appointment only.

Stone Church Preschool is a 501 (c)(3), not-for-profit, organization. We rely on tuition, fundraisers and donations for funding of our quality preschool.

We offer a half-day preschool program, a full-day preschool program and early morning drop off needed. Three to five-year-old students will have the opportunity to attend 2, 3 or 5 days per week. Two-year-old students will attend on Tuesday's and Thursday's mornings only. Please see the class option page for classes and rates. The first day for Tuesday/Thursday students will be Tuesday, September 5th. The first day for Monday/Wednesday/Friday students will be Wednesday, September 6th. Doors will open at 9:00 am.

The 2023-2024 school year will begin with Orientation for new students. Wednesday, August 30th at 6:30 pm. This will be about an hour long session where the students will go play with the teachers and parents will attend a meeting with the director. This is a required meeting for new parents to attend with their children in order to learn more about the school and upcoming events.

You will also have an opportunity to attend Meet the Teacher Night on Thursday, August 31st at 6:30 pm. Come visit all the classrooms and talk with the teachers.

The Missouri Department of Health requires that our school have immunization records and a physical evaluation form, signed by a physician, for all children enrolled. Please have the medical exam form signed and completed by your child's physician along with a copy of your child's immunization record before your child's first day of school. Returning students will need to have an updated immunization record. Pursuant to state law, children without the proper immunization records will not be allowed to attend preschool.

Sincerely, Debbie Price Director